
Serving the Pikes Peak Area since 1987

Next up:
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2012
Bring a tree to work on  – your tree from Seufer's Nursery, perhaps?  At the Senior 
Center CD Smith Room, 1514 N. Hancock Ave. (corner of Camarillo at the top of 
Hancock, four blocks or 1/3 mile north of Uintah St.), just northeast of downtown 
Colorado Springs. (719) 387-6000   We will also discuss where our Christmas Party will 
be held. 

Upcoming:
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2012
Basic Bonsai Workshop.  Pete Apostoles and Bill Fox will teach basics of wiring, 
pruning and potting, and each participant will leave with a bonsai tree.  Harlan Wolfe 
Ranch, 915 W. Cheyenne Road. $40, limited space so registration is required. 
https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?
llr=lncovedab&oeidk=a07e6jaiwd3c11c9d12&oseq= . 

Remember, we are now on Facebook, 
https://www.facebook.com/PikesPeakBonsaiSociety . 

For our continuing education:

On-line Club Newsletters from around the world 
http://www.phoenixbonsai.com/Newsletters.html

Some of the many Bonsai Forums and Blogs
http://www.phoenixbonsai.com/ForumBlogs.html 

On-line Bonsai Magazines   
http://www.phoenixbonsai.com/Magazines2.html#Online 

On-line Free Books and e-Books
http://www.phoenixbonsai.com/Books/OnlineBooks.html



Teacher and Artist Interviews and Profiles
http://www.phoenixbonsai.com/BigPicture/Interviews.html

Teacher, Artist, and Collection Videos
http://www.phoenixbonsai.com/BoldlyGrowb.html#Collections 

What Happened on this Day in Recent Bonsai History?
http://www.phoenixbonsai.com/Days/DaysSep.html
 

And, as always, the bottom line is: enjoy your trees.

Cordially,

Robert J. Baran
Secretary/Webmaster


